
Drum Making Workshop

The Indigenous drum making workshop on 
May 9th has a few open spots. 

It will be an all day event, from 9 a.m. to 3 
p.m. 

While the parents are making the drums, 
classes may be brought down to observe part 
of the process. 

This is a very special and unique opportunity 
for parents to participate in an aspect of 
indigenous culture and education. 

Please email PAC directly at 
executive@montereypac.com  if you haven’t 
already signed up and are interested. 

Monterey Music Parents Association

Music Bingo in support of the MMPA will be 

on May 14 from 6:45pm-9pm. Tickets are 

$12 in advance and at the door. This is a fun, 

family friendly event and we hope to see you 

there..

www.montereypac.com

Happy  April!
We hope that you are enjoying the brighter 
days, sunshine and sprinkles and have also 
managed to glimpse the most famous current 
resident of Oak Bay, Emerson the elephant 
seal (in quiet of course). Here’s an update on 
the news you need to know from the PAC this 
month. Please reach out as always with 
questions or concerns.

Your PAC. 
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Fun Foods Update:
 Send us your feedback!

Grade 8 Parents, please log in to your fun foods 
account and cancel your food orders for June 12 
if your child is going on the Grade 8 trip to 
Playland.

funfoods@montereypac.com.

The PAC needs you for 2024/25!

We have some vacancies at large. Please 
email us to learn more and join us in 
supporting our Monterey school community 
and keeping programs  such as Fun Foods, 
available next year. We can't do it without 
you. 

Contact us at  executive@montereypac.com 

Other News

● Monterey will be participating in 

Active transportation week June 3-9. 

Please watch pac communications 

for more info in the coming weeks.

● At our April 18 PAC meeting, a 

motion was approved to provide 

funding up to $18000 for a new A/V 

unit in the gym.

● Volunteers are needed for the 

upcoming staff luncheon on June 

14th. It’s a great event to help out 

at, so reach out if you can.

● Also, the next PAC AGM is on May 

23rd in the Home Ec. Room!!! 

Reach the PAC at:

executive@montereypac.com
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